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Pastor Richard Prosser
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Pioneer Network Australia Incorporated
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PORT KEMBLA NSW 2505

Dear Pastor Prosser
Recognised denomination — change of name

I refer to your previous correspondence in which you advised that your organisation has changed its
name from OzReach to Pioneer Network Australia Incorporated.

On 29 May 2018 the Governor-General made a new recognised denomination proclamation, the
Marriage (Recognised Denominations) Amendment (New Denominations and Other Name
Changes) Proclamation 2018. This proclamation reflects your organisation’s name change.

Please ensure your organisation’s marriage celebrants use the new name, ‘Pioneer Network
Australia Incorporated’, on all documentation for marriages they conduct. This is particularly
important when recording the rites used to solemnise the marriage on marriage certificates.

I have attached a copy of the amending proclamation for your information which commenced on
31 May 2018. The amending proclamation has been registered on the Federal Register of
Legislation at legislation.gov.au.

If you have any questions please contact us by telephone on 1800 550 343 or email at
marriagecelebrantsrds@ag.gov.au.
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